
 

 

City of Bellevue 
Parks & Community  
Services Department 

 
MEMORANDUM 

Date:  October 13, 2020 
 
To:  Parks & Community Services Board 
 
From:  Michael Shiosaki, Director 

Pam Fehrman, Planning and Development Manager 
Ken Kroeger, Project Manager   
Parks & Community Services 

 
Subject: 2020 Bellevue Aquatic Center Feasibility Update 
 (No Board Action Requested) 
 
 
 
At your October 13 meeting we will return to the Board to summarize the final 2020 Aquatic Center 
Feasibility Study Update that was presented to City Council at their August meeting.  While the Board 
does not have a specific role in this project, we seek to inform you on the status of this Council 
priority.  Following an informational staff presentation, there will be sufficient time for Board 
questions and discussion.   
 
 
AVAILABLE DOCUMENTS 

• 2009 Bellevue Aquatic Center Feasibility Study 
• 2019 King County Regional Aquatics Report 
• 2020 Bellevue Aquatic Center Feasibility Update Report 


